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Re: 62441/22 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy Troy, 
 
I refer to the recent representation made to Regional Hospital Mullingar (RHM), in relation 
to cataract procedures at RHM, and whether, St Francis Hospital is taking patients from the 
Public Waiting List at RHM and carrying out the cataract procedures. 
 
I have had this matter examined and am advised that patients waiting for a cataract 
procedure at RHM are referred to either the, Royal Victoria Ear and Eye Hospital or, Sligo 
General Hospital. 
 
I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
_______________  
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager, 
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
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